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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

August 21, 2000

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

AB 2643 was placed in suspense because of the financial impact.  Any bill which has a financial impact of over $100,000 is placed in suspense.  

The bill will be in the Senate “Suspense Committee” on Wednesday, August 23.  
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